Suzann Johnson
Kittery, Maine 03904 USA
LD 820

I am against LD820.Please don't waste our Maine lives creating repetitive bills like
LD820 especially where you deliberately leave out input from the subject (wildlife).
Let me, as a native of Maine, living in Maine, and loving Maine and all its inhabitant
species, submit testimony now, herein, for our wildlife who cannot speak for
themselves. It is year 2025 and time to save Maine's nature, not destroy nor make
sport of any kind which involves the life and use of an animal ( or person). There are
already this and that hunting and no need to add asinine shadows of repetition, when
we should use our slight time on earth protecting, planning for total care of wildlife
and not harassing Maine's animals in the wild.

Improve on wildlife issues, don't resort to thinking about killing.



